
From: Albrecht, Linda
To: Public Submissions
Subject: FW: [EXT] re: Bylaw 75D2018
Date: Monday, March 05, 2018 9:01:20 AM

LINDA ALBRECHT
Administration Services Division
City Clerk's Office
The City of Calgary
PO Box 2100, Station M, #8007

T: 403-268-5895 F: 403-268-2362
E: linda.albrecht@calgary.ca

From: ljhunt@shaw.ca [mailto:ljhunt@shaw.ca] 
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2018 8:22 AM
To: City Clerk <CityClerk@calgary.ca>
Subject: [EXT] re: Bylaw 75D2018

To:  City Clerk

re:  Bylaw75D2018  -  4720 Benson Rd NW

The City sign currently posted outside this house says “to redesignate to allow a basement
 suite AND A BACKYARD OR GARAGE SUITE”.   Does this mean that the house could have a
 TOTAL OF THREE SEPARATE RESIDENCES?  If so, I am totally opposed.  That is far too many
 people and vehicles in one location.  There are already three vehicles in front of the home.

I could see adding a basement suite, but nothing by way of a backyard or garage suite. And
 certainly not both. As a point of interest, there is currently no garage, so there would need to
 be a development permit should the owner decide to build a garage.

Thank you for considering my input.

(Ms.) Lee Hunt
4711 Brockington Rd. NW
Calgary, Ab.
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